
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2019-M-028 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: Visitor’s Information Centre 

Agenda Date: January 24, 2019 

Attachments:  

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That Council receive Memo 2019-M-028  
 
And further that Council continues with the past practice of the Temagami Chamber of Commerce 
operating the Visitor’s Information Centre in exchange for rent of the facility. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
Past practice has been that the Temagami Chamber of Commerce has operated the Visitor’s Information 
Centre in exchange for accommodation costs.  This started when the Visitor’s Information Centre was 
housed in the Welcome Centre and continued when the Centre relocated to the Train Station. 
 
During 2018, there was much discussion by Council regarding the use of the Train Station which resulted 
in dividing the space, almost equally, between the Temagami Chamber of Commerce and Living 
Temagami with an equal monthly rent established for each tenant. 
 
After the draft lease was sent to the Temagami Chamber of Commerce a request was received for 
Council to reaffirm their support of the past practice of providing accommodation costs as ‘payment in 
kind’ for their management of the Visitor’s Information Centre. 
 

 
 
 
Prepared by:              Reviewed by: 

Craig Davidson, Treasurer/Administrator  
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